
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  21 June  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

 
Attendance—our target for overall 

attendance is 96% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
 

Wednesday 26 June 

• 5.30pm Y3 Delaware meeting for  
parents 

Thursday 27th June 

•  Whole school transition afternoon 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Thursday 4th July 

•  Whole school transition afternoon 
Friday 5th July  

• Summer Fayre 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Tuesday 9th July 

• Sports Day (KS1 in the morning, KS2 in 
the afternoon) 

Wednesday 10th July 

• Reserve Sports Day 
Thursday 11th July 

•  Whole school transition afternoon 
Friday 12th July 

• Y2 sleepover 
 Wednesday 17th July 

• Year 6 Leavers performance (2pm and 
6pm) 

Friday 19th July  

• 9am  KS2 (Y3—Y5) end of year awards 
assembly (parents invited) 

• 2pm EYFS & KS1 end of year awards 
assembly (parents invited) 

• Year 6 Meal and disco 
Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

• School closes at 2pm for the  
summer 

 

Carn Brea 93.8% Godrevy 95.2% 

Tehidy 96.7% Mousehole 90.8% 

Poldark 88.6% Ding Dong 99% 

Kynance 87.8% Wheal 
Dream 

90% 

St Ives 94.8% Whole 
School 

93.2% 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 
Loving London! 
Year 6 had an absolute blast at London this week! In just three days 
they visited the London Eye, Science Museum, Houses of Parliament, 
watched ‘School of Rock’ in a West End theatre, climbed St Paul’s 
Cathedral, ate in two restaurants, walked along the South Bank and 
visited a Gurdwara! We had several members of the public who told 
us how brilliant the children were, and we were so proud of the way 
the group behaved. Despite the lack of sleep, all four adults had a 
brilliant time – a HUGE thank you to Miss Hill who organised the trip! 

 
Sports Champions! 
Yesterday, 31 children from KS2 represented the school at 
Penwith school games for athletics. They competed in a 
range of track and field events which resulted in a massive 
success. Lots of children received medals for both  
individual and team events. St Uny are proud to say that 
they are now Penwith Athletic champions! The children 
represented the school fantastically and were a pleasure 
to take to the games. Thanks must go to parent helpers 
and staff involved to make this possible. 

 
‘50 Experiences’ 
Thank you to all 
parents, children 
and staff who  
contributed to-
wards our ’50 
memorable  
experiences’  
curriculum. Check 
out the final list! 
We will be  
launching this in 
September for our 
children to start 

working towards, there will be Bronze, Silver and Gold awards for reaching certain  
milestones!  
 

Circus! 
A huge thank you to the ‘Friends of St Uny CE Academy’ for 
organising and arranging the circus yesterday. It was a  
fantastic show and the children really enjoyed the  
experience! Make sure you come along to St Uny Fest from 
4pm on Friday 5th July! 
 
 

Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins 



Please remember to book lunches online by 8.30am daily (or you can book for the week ahead) 

Please could ALL YEAR 2 children bring in a pebble/rock (about the size of a 
child's hand) for their art work next week. Each child will be 'wrapping a rock' 
to enter The Annual Lelant Village Show. If you have any bits and pieces that 
might be useful for this activity such as ribbon, thin coloured wire, threads, 
wool, beads and buttons it would be much appreciated - please could your 
child take these to their class teacher next week. We hope to start the  
activity as soon as possible!! Thank you.  
 

The Friends of St Uny Academy would like to thankyou all for attending and 
supporting our Pop Up Circus event! We hope you all had as much fun as we 
did! 


